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Good afternoon families,

There have been so many wonderful things going on over the last couple of weeks
in school. Our wonderful Year 2 children have been on their first overnight
residential and were so polite and respectful at Tattenhall. Today, our lovely Year
1 children have been exploring the inside of a flight deck amongst other activities

~ at Manchester Airport. Our Reception superstars have written a letters and been
to the local post box to post these.

Next week, there are theatre trips, a Christingle at St Thomas’ church and our
whole school pantomime. We will also be taking groups of children to Boccia
tournaments and children will have the opportunity to play cricket and be
coached by qualified coaches from Cheshire Cricket Board after Christmas.

We look forward to welcoming parents to our Christmas performances next week.

Our newly formed PTA are going to be organising a Christmas calendar for each
_ family with a photograph of your children on it. We are asking for donations of £1
per child that will go towards the costs of producing these calendars.

The PTA will also be hosting a school disco on Thursday 15th at a cost of £1 per
child. Children may wear their own clothes to school on this day.

Fundraising has helped us to install two trim trails on our school field for children
to use during break and lunchtimes. Physical development is extremely important
as is problem solving. Our aim is to have these open towards the end of next
week. We hope that the trim trails will support this and be a source of fun!

Many thanks to all families for your ongoing commitment to your child’s
~education and for your support given to The Oks.

Mrs Louise Roberts—Headteacher

On Wednesday 14th December we will be
having our Christmas dinner day. Please can all
4 children wear their school uniform but swap
Lon't forget ; their cardigan or jumper for a Christmas

jumper if they have one.

Forthcoming dates for your diary:

Breakfast club is open daily from
8:00am priced at 50p per day

6th December

Whole school pantomime

£1 Voluntary Donation

7th December 9.30am & 1.30pm

KS1 Nativity

8th December

EYFS Christmas performance 1.30pm
9th December - KS2 Christingle Service

14th December - Christmas Jumper
and dinner day

15th December

Years 3 & 4 to Star of Wonder
performance at Theatre Porto

3.30—4.30 Whole school DISCO
16th December

School closes for Christmas

3rd January—School reopens




